
 

 

24 February 2020 

FutureGrid Energy 

Consultation on standard form contract 

The Economic Regulation Authority is seeking public comment on Future Grid Energy Pty 
Ltd’s (trading as FutureGrid Energy) proposed standard form contract for the supply of 
electricity to customers. 

On 25 November 2019, FutureGrid Energy applied for an electricity retail licence to supply 
electricity to small and large-use business customers connected to the South West 
Interconnected System.1 A summary of the licence application is available on the ERA 
website.  

Electricity retail licence applicants must submit a draft standard form contract, under which 
they will supply customers, with their application. 

Under the Electricity Industry Act 2004, the ERA must not approve a standard form contract if 
it considers the contract does not meet the requirements of the Act, the relevant regulations, 
any other written law, or any term, condition or provision of the electricity retail licence. 

Invitation for submissions 

The ERA invites interested parties to make submissions on the proposed standard form 
contract.  

Submissions close 4:00 pm (WST) Friday, 13 March 2020. 

Submissions should be lodged online using the form on our website 
www.erawa.com.au/consultation. 

Further information 

General enquiries 

Paul Reid 
Ph: 08 6557 7976 
info@erawa.com.au 

Media enquiries 

Natalie Warnock 
Ph: 08 6557 7933 | Mob: 0428 859 826 
media@erawa.com.au 

 

 
1 The SWIS covers a geographic area from Kalbarri to Albany and from Perth to Kalgoorlie. 
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